
 

July 8th, 2022          2020-60-ML91 
 
Dear Property Owner: 

RE: PUBLIC NOTICE OF LAND SUBDIVISION 
This is to advise you that the Department of Energy, Mines and Resources, Land Planning 
Branch, has received an application to subdivide land located in your area. 
 
In reference to Section 7 (b) of the Subdivision Regulations, you are hereby notified that: 
 

The owner of Lot 63 M'clintock Subdivision Plan 71796 CLSR, 88-181 LTO, Yukon.  
Has applied for Subdivision Approval for a Subdivision, as shown on the enclosed 
sketch. 

 
If you wish to submit comments on the application, please forward, in writing, to: 
 
Email: Jacob.newkirk@yukon.ca 
Telephone: (867) 332-0607 
Mail:   Land Planning Branch (K-320LP),  

Government of Yukon 
Box 2703, Whitehorse, YT  Y1A 2C6  
Attention:   Jacob Newkirk 

 
 
Please submit any comments by August 8th, 2022. 
 
Comments on subdivision applications are reviewed for their substantive content and 
applicability to the criteria in the Subdivision Act and Regulations. In Particular, the process 
provides an opportunity to solicit local knowledge that may have a bearing on the technical 
review of the application. In general a subdivision application must comply with the 
Subdivision Act and Regulations and conform to applicable planning schemes, including 
Local Area Plans and zoning regulations.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
Jacob Newkirk 
Subdivision Land Use Planner 
 
Encl. Application & sketch 
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